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Dear	PaFent,	

We	are	wriFng	to	inform	you	that	West	Suburban	GI	will	be	permanently	closing	as	of	September	30,	2025.	Dr.	Finkelberg	
has	accepted	a	posiFon	at	Heywood	Hospital	in	Gardner,	MA.	As	many	of	you	know,	Dr.	Donahue	had	planned	to	reFre	at	
the	end	of	the	year,	but	will	now	do	so	earlier.	This	decision	was	not	made	lightly,	and	we	are	deeply	grateful	for	the	trust	
and	confidence	you	have	placed	in	us	over	the	years.	

Providing	high-quality	gastroenterology	care	to	our	community	has	been	a	great	privilege.	Whether	we	have	cared	for	
you	briefly	or	over	many	years,	we	sincerely	thank	you	for	allowing	us	to	be	part	of	your	health	journey.	
To	ensure	a	smooth	transiFon,	we	recommend	that	you	begin	the	process	of	establishing	care	with	another	
gastroenterologist	as	soon	as	possible.	You	can	consider	

· ConFnuing	care	with	Dr.	Finkelberg;	he	would	be	more	than	happy	to	conFnue	your	care	at	Heywood	Hospital.	
A\er	September	1st,	you	may	call	978-669-5522	to	book	your	visits	with	him.		

· We	know	UMass	GI	is	accepFng	new	paFents	and	has	recently	hired	new	providers.	We	offer	this	as	it	can	be	an	
easy	transiFon	as	we	share	an	electronic	records	system,	and	they	can	easily	access	all	your	records;	

· The	Board	of	Medicine	in	Massachuseas	offers	Physician	Profiles,	which	are	a	comprehensive	resource	for	
finding	and	learning	about	doctors	in	Massachuseas.	You	can	access	these	profiles	on	the	
FindMyDoctor.mass.gov	website.	

If	you	would	like	assistance	in	locaFng	a	new	provider,	please	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	our	office	before	September	30,	
2025.	

Your	medical	records	will	remain	confidenFal	and	can	be	transferred	to	the	provider	of	your	choice.	To	request	a	copy	or	
transfer	of	your	records,	please	contact	us	at	508-281-0600	or	email	us	at	info@westsuburbangi.com.	You	may	also	
complete	a	records	release	form,	which	is	available	on	our	website	(www.westsuburbangi.com)	or	in	our	office.	

If	you	have	any	outstanding	appointments	scheduled	beyond	September	30,	2025,	our	staff	will	be	reaching	out	to	cancel	
and,	where	possible,	assist	in	rescheduling	with	another	provider.	

In	closing,	we	at	WSGI	would	like	you	to	know	what	an	honor	it	has	been	to	enjoy	your	trust	over	the	years.	
Thank	you	again	for	allowing	us	to	serve	you.	We	sincerely	wish	you	the	very	best	in	your	health	and	wellness	moving	
forward.	

Sincerely,	

Dmitry	Finkelberg,	MD	
Daniel	Donahue,	MD	
ChrisFne	Miller,	PracFce	Manager
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